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Term 1:  Week 5 2022 

Rainbow Award Winners  

Reception –  Amber Oates 

Year 1 – Demi Jimoh 

Year 2 – Iris Elmes 

Year 3 – Aidian Wai 

Year 4 – Dexter Johnson 

Year 5 – Alice King-Spooner 

Year 6 – Sirhenk Yasar  

  

 

This Week’s House Points Winners – JADE 

 

Celebration Assembly  

What a lovely celebration assembly this week. Lacey, Freddie, Stella, Ruby and Daniel shared 

accomplishments outside of school such as Brownies, swimming, cadets, gymnastics and karate! Please 

keep sharing all the wonderful things you do outside of school.   

We had a record number of Lexia certificates this week too - well done to every Lexia superstar and to 

everyone who earned house points for Lexia usage this week.  

Miss French awarded six children "Artist of the Week" certificates: Freddie, Mahan, Henry, Stella, Myles 

and Henrick.  

     

NEWSLETTER 

  
School Calendar Dates 

Monday 17th October –NHS- NCMP – National Child Measurement 

Programme:  Y6 Only, (Reception Class will be held at a later date) 

Friday 21st October - Last Day of Term 1 

Monday 31st October – School Open – Term 2 

Tuesday 1st Parent Consultations 

Thursday 3rd Parent Consultations 

Friday 4th – 9am  Annual General Meeting of the Friends of Meads 

Association 

Saturday 26th  1pm to 4.30pm – Christmas Fayre 
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Starfish Malawi 

We were very fortunate to be joined by Cathy from Starfish Malawi this week. She led our whole school 

assembly and then visited Year 1, 5 and 6 to share more about Malawi. We also now have a 'Starfish Team' 

of children from Key Stage Two who Miss Tullett will introduce to you next week. Thursday we had our first 

meeting and began to think about how we can best share our learning at St John's Meads with our link 

school in Malawi. 

 

 

Open the Book 

This morning the children enjoyed a re-enactment of the Book of Esther, delivered by Open the Book. We 

are so lucky to have such wonderfully creative members of our church community join us to bring the bible 

stories alive. The children are always keen to get involved and dress up too.  

   

 

 



 

 

The Friends Christmas Fayre 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are excited to announce our School 

Christmas Fayre will be on Saturday 26th 

November 14:00 till 16:30pm. 

 

 

We are looking for businesses who would like to 

provide raffle prizes, sponsorship or run a market 

stall at the Christmas Fayre.  Do you run a business, 

or are you able to think of anyone you can ask that 

would like to promote themselves to the school 

community?   

 

 

Please speak to your class rep or 

email: secretary@stjohnsmeadsfmsa.org.uk if you 

know anyone who is interested. 

  

Thank you, the Friends  
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